
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 5, 2024 
Election has been scheduled for Monday, October 21, 2024 

 at 10:00 am at the South Haven Charter Township Hall 
 at 09761 Blue Star Highway, South Haven, Michigan 49090 

 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the programs and the 

computers being used to tabulate the results of the election count the votes in 

the manner prescribed by the law. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the South Haven Township Clerk’s Office will be 

open on Saturday, November 2, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. to issue 

absentee ballots for the November 5, 2024 Primary Election.  

Brenda Bertorelli 
South Haven Charter Twp. Clerk 


